
Helping children to get better and better at everything they do 

Kenningtons Primary Academy 

DATES TO REMEMBER  
 

28th May—29th May 2015:May Holiday Activities 
1st June 2015: Back to school 

5th June 2015: MTB stunt show (in school event) 
19th June 2015: Group class photographs 

25th June 2015: Reception inter house event 
29th/30th June 2015: Chafford transition days 

28th June 2015: Thurrock Year 6/7 transition week. 
29th June 2015: Nursery intake meeting 

30th June 2015: Infant Music Festival 
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. Parents and pupils are NOT permitted to ride bikes or scooters on the 

school premises 

 
Can we remind you that bikes and scooters MUST be dismounted at the  

entrance gates and WALKED across the playground as previously  
mentioned in past newsletters. 

 
It is a PARENTAL RESPONSIBILITY to check Parentmail and school news-

letters and to ensure that conduct on the school is appropriate. 

School Uniform Changes—September 2015 
 

From September 2015 girl’s school uniform will be as follows: 
 

Girls will wear grey skirts, dresses or trousers with navy blue cardigans or jumpers and a white polo shirt and grey or white socks. This will bring the girl’s uni-
form in line with the boy’s uniform. Summer dresses are to be navy blue and white (checked or striped), and grey tights are to be worn when the weather is 

cold. 
 

Boy’s school uniform will remain the same: grey bottoms and navy blue jumper with a white polo shirt. 
 

Parents can order uniform items on line at http://www.sues-schoolwear.co.uk/ 



Bug Detectives—Coalhouse Fort Park 

27th and 28th May 10am-12pm 

Come down to Coalhouse Fort during half term to find the bugs that are hiding in the park! 

Coalhouse Fort, East Tilbury RM18 8PB 

£5.00 per child per session. 

Contact 08453005264 to book your place. 

CHILDREN MUST BE SUPERVISED BY AN ADULT AT ALL TIMES 

Contact Details 
 

Can we please remind parents if you change your 
mobile numbers you need to inform the school  

office and also your parentmail account. 

Year 3 
 

We are pleased to announce that Year 3 have entered the Thurrock in Bloom competition. They have 
also been nominated for the RHS School Gardening Team of the Year 2015. We wish them good luck 

as they are working really hard in the allotment in all sorts of weather! 

Parent Drop In Sessions -  
 

This information will be on our website during next week. 

Music Tuition for September 2015 
 

You can now pay via parentmail music tuition to start in September 2015. You will find this under the 
school shop option.  Please contact school for the relevant paperwork that needs to be completed. 

Thank you. 



Time Explorers’ Event - Anne Boleyn 
 

This week everyone in the school, from Nursery up to Year 6, have been learning about the life of Anne Bolyen as part of the Thurrock Trailblazer Project. The 
children took part in different activities - singing, dancing, art, drama, design and technology projects and even some food tasting! All the children’s hard work 

were displayed in the ‘Anne Bolyen Museum’ which all the classes visited. During the afternoon assembly on Thursday, some classes performed songs, dance 
routines and plays to the rest of the school. It was a wonderful experience to work together on one specific topic as a whole school. The children and adults 

really enjoyed it! Photos will be published on our school website very soon.  
 

A big thank you for Miss Brand for co-ordinating the week. 

This weeks challenges 
 

English challenge winners:    KS2 Tomiwa 4S 
 

Maths challenge winners: 2G Kirsten 
     2G Archie  

         KS2 Lois 6F 

WWW.bbc.co.uk/dishup 
 

Please take a look at the BBC dish up web site. There are some great recipes and lots of tips for healthy 
family eating. 


